
       N O T I C E 

 
 Students of LL.M. / M.PHIL. / IPR /  Course 

are hereby informed that the Diwali Vacation  

is commenced from 20
th

 October, 2014 to         

8
th

 November, 2014.  There will be no lectures 

during the said period.       

 WISH YOU HAPPY & PROSPEROUS DIWALI.    

    
            

          Head, Department of Law 
Mumbai 
October 20, 2014 


